
Welcome to Third Grade!
Hi!  I’m Mrs. Woodfield, your third grade teacher.  I hope you have 
been having a fantastic summer and are almost ready to come back 
to school.

My Teaching Background
This will be my 11th year teaching, 10 of which have been in third grade.  
I taught fourth grade my very first year, and have been in third grade 
ever since.  I received by bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education 
from Millersville University in 2007 and my master’s degree as a 
Reading Specialist from Edinboro University in 2010.  I started 
teaching in my hometown, Harrisburg, and this will be my 4th year out 
here in Wattsburg.  

My Family
My husband, Kyle, and I celebrated our 5th wedding anniversary this 
summer.  My daughter, Olivia, is 3 years old and will be starting 
preschool this fall.  My son, Luke, is just about 17 months old and is 
busy figuring out the world and how to talk.  We also have 2 dogs, 
Lady and Kyra who enjoy walks, treats, and playing with squeaky toys.

My Summer
This summer my family and I enjoyed swimming at the pool, story time 
at the library, riding rides at Waldameer, visiting the animals at the 
zoo, exploring the Children’s Museum, and splashing in the waves at 
Presque Isle.  

This Year
I’m not ready for the fun of summer to end, but I am ready to meet 
this new, fabulous group of third graders!  We have 23 students in our 
class this year.  There are 14 boys and 9 girls.  Our official start date 
is Tuesday, August 29, but I will be around the class room on Monday, 
August 28th if you’d like to stop in and say “Hi!” a day early.

I’m excited to get this new school year underway.  I will see you very 
soon!

Your third grade teacher,
Mrs. Woodfield



For Parents
Hi there!  I’m Mrs. Woodfield, your child’s third grade teacher.  I hope 
this finds you in the midst of an enjoyable summer with your children.  
Believe it or not, summer is just about over and a new school year is 
right around the corner.  There are just a few things I wanted you to 
know before we begin the year.

Bloomz
Bloomz is an online communication system for parents and teachers.  
I am hoping to utilize this as a communication tool this year.  I can post 
classroom updates, photos, videos, ask for volunteers, and give 
reminders about important classroom events.  You would have full 
access to all this information and also be able to private message me 
when needed.

You will find all the information about how to sign up on the back of 
this page.  Please note, that if you choose the text message option, 
you will not be able to see any photos or videos that are posted. If you 
have any questions or concerns about his tool, please let me know.
I am hoping to get 100% participation!

Contact Information
Below are 3 different ways to contact me when needed throughout 
the year.  I try to get back to you during the school day, but much of 
my communication is done in the morning before school or at the end 
of the school day.  If there is an emergency or change to dismissal, 
please contact the office and they will get a hold of me.

Email:  danielle.woodfield@wattsburg.org
Phone (once schools starts):  ext. 6655
Bloomz (as soon as you sign up!)  

I am looking forward to a successful third grade year!
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